
 

  

 

made by 
Northfield Vineyards 

 
For each bottle sold, 

Northfield Vineyards will 
Donate $1.00 

to help our animals. 
 
 

Donate to 
FWCA in 

Memory or Tribute 
to a person or pet. 

 

You may specify how your 
donation is to be used. 

 

Please go to our Website: 

for your  
Tribute or Memorial Donation 
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We	sent	the	following	letter	to	people	who	have	supported	Wine	n	Wags	by	buying	tickets,	
donating	auction	items	and/or	money,	and	purchasing	auction	items	.		We	know	that	your	
joining	our	list	of	subscribers	is	profound	evidence	of	your	love	of	animals	and	want	to	be	
sure	you	are	aware	of	our	funding	campaign	and	apologize	if	you	are	receiving	our	appeal	

twice.		Thank	you	for	helping	us	continue	our	mission!	
 

Like	 most,	 Friends	 of	 White	 County	 Animals,	 a	 non-profit,	 volunteer	 based	
organization	has	been	greatly	impacted	by	the	COVID-19	pandemic.	 In	accordance	with	
continued	 social	 distancing	 guidelines,	 our	 signature	 fundraising	 event,	Wine	 N	Wags,	
was	 cancelled.	We	 exhausted	 all	 possible	 solutions;	 however,	 out	 of	 concern	 for	 the	
health	 and	 safety	 of	 our	 participants,	 sponsors,	 and	 volunteers,	 we	 feel	 this	 difficult	
decision	 reflects	 our	 current	 reality.	 Our	Wine	 N	Wags	 sponsors,	 Airflow	Heating	 and	
Cooling,	 Essentials	 Salon	 and	 Spa,	 Payless	 Family	 Pharmacy,	 Rick	 Lee	 State	 Farm	
Insurance,	 Sparta	 Vet	 Services,	 and	 Speck	 Family	 Electric	 have	 agreed	 to	 donate	 their	
sponsor	fees	despite	having	cancellation	of	the	event.	These	contributions	have	allowed	
us	to	continue	to	provide	services	that	are	needed	now	more	than	ever.			

Our	work	 is	 ongoing	 even	 in	 these	 difficult	 times,	 and	we	 are	 grateful	 for	 the	
financial	 donations	 and	volunteer	 effort	 that	 have	made	our	mission	of	education	and	
pet	retention	possible	with	the	following	services	this	year:	

• The	FWCA	Food	Bank	which	will	distribute	40,000	lbs	of	food	this	year.	
• FWCA	stocks	a	Pet	Food	Bank	at	UCHRA	for	cat	and	dog	food.		
• Ongoing	provision	for	the	Emergency	Veterinary	Fund	with	Sparta	Vet	Services	

to	assist	those	who	provide	good	pet	homes	but	cannot	afford	unexpected	
emergency	vet	care.	

• Teaming	with	White	County	Humane	Society	in	spaying,	neutering	of	the	
growing	population	of	unwanted	or	homeless	cats	with	no	shelter	or	rescue	
provisions	in	White	County.			

• The	FWCA	Kindness	to	Animals	curriculum	implemented	in	after-school	
programs	

• Distance	learning	sessions	with	The	Elephant	Sanctuary	and	classroom	visits	to	
talk	with	students	about	animal	welfare.	

• The	ongoing	partnership	of	FWCA	with	the	special	education	class	at	White	
County	High	School,	and	Boy	Scout	Troop	No.	128	to	repackage	food	for	
distribution	while	teaching	about	animal	welfare	and	pet	retention		

• The	provision	of	Pet	Resuscitation	Mask	Kits	to	local	K9	officers	and	all	10	county	
fire	stations	

• The	distribution	of	packaged	dog	treats	for	14	local	drive-thru	locations,	
providing	1000-1400	treats	per	month 

It’s All About the Animals 
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How You Can Help 
 

	

				•		Purchase	customized	license	plates			
											that	benefit	animals	
				•		Advocate	for	animals	by	writing	to		
											newspapers	and	legislative				
											representatives	
				•		W 	

				•		Social	Media	networking	animals			
											needing	rescue	or	help		
	

				•		Spay	&	Neuter	your	pets	
				•		Adopt	from	shelters	or	rescues	

				•		Volunteer	with	organizations	that			
											help	animals	
				•		Educate	kids	to	care	for	animals		
											gently	and	responsibly	
				•		Donate	financially	to	organizations		
											that	help	animals	

Like us on Facebook 

Friends of White County Animals 
 

Sign Up for our FWCA Newsletter 
on our website: 

 

 

 

 

friendsofwhitecountyanimals.org 
PO Box 6231 

Sparta, TN  38583 

Contact us: 
friendsofwhitecountyanimals@gmail.com 

 

A 501(c)3 non-profit organization 

White County Animal Shelter 
931-761-3647 

White Co. Humane Society 
 

 

931-935-8377 

 

 

Friends of  

White County Animals 
 
 

 

 

Wags and Purrs 
 Your support in the past has enabled us to continue our mission of animal 

welfare, pet retention and education.  Please consider a donation today so that 
our work can continue in 2020 and beyond.  Donations can be made by mailing 
to our P.O. address or by going to our website: 
www.friendsofwhitecountyanimals.com (receipt available upon request). Thank 
you for your continued partnership! 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Sharon Langford, President    
 
 

 
Your subscription to our Newsletter is appreciated and communicates to us  

that you care about  
animals and want to help. 

 
Thank you for Loving the Animals!  

 
Please Contact Us on our Facebook page or Website :  

 
 

"Old dogs care about you 
even when you make 

mistakes." 
~Tom T. Hall 

 


